Chesterton Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs S. Formosa

Tel: 01782 568650

Email: office@chestertonprimary.org.uk Website: www.chestertonprimary.org.uk

Week Ending: 28th May 2021

A message from Mrs Formosa

We have already arrived at half-term and we would like to thank you for all your attendance at parent's meetings over the last few weeks. I know the staff have really appreciated the opportunity to talk to you about your child's work and for you to see their current progress.

School has been very busy and the children are a credit to you all: they are trying their hardest in all areas of learning. The children should be able to talk to you about their learning in the different subjects as we continue to focus on the crucial knowledge. The curriculum plans are on our website at www.chestertonprimary.org.uk and these will continue to be updated in the months to come!

I wish you a wonderful half-term break and I believe the sun is set to shine!







Summer Term 2021

May Half-Term Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June Staff & Pupils Monday 7th June – Friday 16th July

Training Day Friday 25th June Summer Holiday Monday 19th July

School Terms and Holiday Dates 2021 / 2022

Autumn Term 2021

Training day Monday 6th September

Term starts Tuesday 7th September – Friday 22nd October
Holiday Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October
Staff & Pupils Monday 1st November – Thursday 16th December

Training Day Friday 17th December

Holiday Monday 20th December – Friday 1st January

Spring Term 2022

Term starts: Tuesday 4th January – Friday 18th February
Holiday Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February
Staff & Pupils Monday 28th February – Friday 8th April
Holiday Monday 11th April – Friday 22nd April

Easter Sunday Sunday 17th April

Summer Term 2022

Staff & Pupils Monday 25th April – Friday 27th May

Bank holiday Monday 2nd May

Holiday Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June
Staff & Pupils Monday 6th June – Friday 22nd July
Holiday: Monday 25th July – Friday 2nd September

*Please note I have yet to allocate all training days *

Uniform Reminder

Just a reminder as you begin to plan for new uniform. We do have some grey trousers and skirts in our newly-new racks in the school entrance. Please let the office staff know if you need some help.

- Red Logo Jumper/Cardigan
- Grey logo Polo Shirt
- Grey Skirt/Pinafore/Grey Trousers/ Shorts in Summer (optional)
- Red Gingham Summer Dress
- Grey/Red or White Tights plain only
- Grey or White Socks
- Black shoes and NOT trainers, as these are not suitable to wear for long periods

Uniform can be ordered through the office and paid for on Parent Pay.

If you order by May 31st there is a 20% discount on all items (payment by 30th June 2021.) Letters are available from the office.

Any newly new uniform, please return to the office to help support others from the pre-loved section.

Attendance is vital as we move through the summer term. Please can I encourage you to bring your child into school every day and on time.

Other News

- Year Four and Five have now got their own i-pad allocated in school and, once we have set the systems up, they will start to bring them home as part of their home learning: we are proud of the way children are using them in school.
- Year Three are also allocated their own i-pad and they are learning how to set them up so they can begin to access some of the learning in a different way – they are very excited
- A new structure is being built on the nursery playground, with a soft play area, over the summer holidays: watch this space to see the next stage of transformation!
- Year Four are working hard on their times tables rockstars. https://ttrockstars.com
 This can be accessed following this link. Ask your child's class teacher if you would like your child to access this resource if they are struggling to get on at home. Year Three onwards all have log-ins and the children love using it!
- Some classes will be writing postcards for the elderly in the community for Aspire. This will
 continue the communication that started in lockdown. We have had some letters back and this
 provides a lovely opportunity for an inter-generational link.
- We are taking some of our learning outside as the weather gets better and Mrs Birks has been making tree spirits with Year Three. Pre-Nursery and Nursery have been around the field today exploring the wildlife areas.

